
GBV AoR Community of Practice 

Building community, talking about challenges, exploring solutions, 
celebrating successes 

The online GBV AoR Community of Practice is a place for GBV specialists in humanitarian emergency settings. 

●​ We share a common sense of purpose in this work 
●​ We want to learn and share together to deepen our understanding, strengthen our abilities, 

and broaden our networks 
●​ We are committed to working together to increase the overall effectiveness of prevention 

and response to GBV in emergencies 
  
Virtual discussions range from informal requests for suggestions and resources to in-depth conversations. 
Frequent thematic webinars are led by experienced professionals to promote learning, motivate new 
thinking, and facilitate online discussions on the critical issues that many of us are facing in our day to day 
work. Members also share information about professional development, training, job opportunities, and 
events. 
  
CoP members represent a mix of emerging and experienced GBV practitioners from: 

·   ​ a range of professional backgrounds 

·   ​ different levels of supervisory and leadership responsibility 

·   ​ different types of GBV specialist roles (clinicians, managers, trainers, advisors, coordinators, etc.) 

·   ​ a wide range of geographic locations 

·   ​ a mix of field-based and headquarters-based professionals 

·   ​ diverse nationalities, cultures, and ages 

·   ​ local, national or international organizations, non-governmental or government organizations, 
multilateral organizations, research or educational institutions; they may be self-employed; they 
may be between jobs. 

 
   

To join this online professional community or get more information:  
Go to https://gbvaor.net/support#community-of-practice 

 
 
The GBV CoP is part of Managing GBV in Emergencies (MGBViE), a multi-phrased learning program to strengthen the 
number, capacity, and support of GBV specialists leading emergency GBV programs. MGBViE is led by the International 
Medical Corps on behalf of the GBV Area of Responsibility, with financial support from the U.S. Department of State, 
Bureau of Population, Refugees, and Migration. 
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